St. Gregory the Great Catholic School Council
April 12, 2018
Dear Parents/Guardiars:

The SGG parent council is excited to introduce another hot lunch provider, Ricci's. The lunch options,
as listed below, include veal sandwich with sauce and 3 chicken fingers with fries. The order will
commence Thursday April 26, 2018 and end on Thursday June 28, 2018. If you would like to
participate, please circle your preference in the chart below. Completed forms should be returned.

along with a cheque made payable to St. Gregory the Great CSC by Wed ay April 18

2018. *Please note that late orders will NOT be accepted. Please complete one form and
attach a separate cheque for each child.* Orders will NOT be processed if a cheque is submitted

which has to be divided among different classrooms. In the event of inclement weather, lunches will
be delivered. if the School is open.

(Please return no later than Wednesday April 18, 2018)

Student Name: Teacher:
Parent Name and Contact Number: Email:
Choice #1 Choice #2
DATE
Thursday April 26, 2018 Veal Sandwich with 3 Chicken Fingers
Sauce $6.00 with Fries $7.00
Thursday May 3, 2018 Chicken Sandwich with 3 Chicken Fingers
Sauce $6.00 with Fries $7.00
Thursday May 10, 2018 Veal Sandwich with 3 Chicken Fingers
Sauce $6.00 with Fries $7.00
Thursday May 17, 2018 Chicken Sandwich with 3 Chicken Fingers
Sauce $6.00 with Fries $7.00
Thursday May 24, 2018 Veal Sandwich with 3 Chicken Fingers
Sauce $6.00 with Fries $7.00
Thursday May 31, 2018 Chicken Sandwich with 3 Chicken Fingers
Sauce $6.00 with Fries $7.00
Thursday June 7, 2018 Veal Sandwich with 3 Chicken Fingers
Sauce $6.00 with Fries $7.00
Thursday June 14, 2018 Chicken Sandwich with 3 Chicken Fingers
Sauce $6.00 with Fries $7.00
Thursday June 21, 2018 Veal Sandwich with 3 Chicken Fingers
Sauce $6.00 with Fries $7.00
Thursday June 28, 2018 Chicken Sandwich with 3 Chicken Fingers
Sauce $6.00 with Fries $7.00
# OF ORDERS: TOTAL COST OF ORDER: $
Please indicate here with a check mark once you have confirmed your total order cost and

ensure the same total amount is reflected on the cheque. If orders do not reflect the correct amount,
then orders cannot be processed.



